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Comments: There should be no drilling in or near Spearfish Canyon for the following reasons:

1.the impact it will have on water, wildlife, trails and the land itself

2. this area depends on tourism both in recreational terms and viewing the beauty of the canyon

3. there would likely be an impact to the local indigenous tribes

Has an Environmental Impact Study been completed? 

I personally drive up the canyon and hike the canyon weekly just to be in nature and view the beauty of Spearfish

Canyon.  I certainly do not want to see or hear drilling activities. 

 

The Canyon is one of the reasons I moved back home to South Dakota.  To view and experience the Canyon like

I did when I was young and do not want this area put at any kind of risk.

 

Also comments must be open for an additional 30 days to give people more time to respond to their feelings

about this project


